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Dear Editor,  

 

We are submitting our manuscript entitled “A first report of crustaceans (Anomura 

and Brachyura) from Laje de Santos: A no-take marine reserve in southeast coast 

of Brazil” by: Moraes IRR; Davanso TM; da Silva A; Cobo VJ; Alves DFR; Santana W; 

Mantelatto FLM and Castilho AL.  

 

If appreciated and approved, we kindly ask you to publish it in “Revista Mexicana de 

Biodiversidad”. Authors believe that manuscript provides relevant information about 

biodiversity decapod fauna from Brazilian waters, and it matches with the relevance of 

the present periodic and the escope prososed by the Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad.  

 

We guarantee that the manuscript has not send to any other journals for consideration at 

the same time we are sending to Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad. 

 

Name of reviewer: Parinya Limviriyakul 

Affiliation of the reviewer: Institute of Marine Biology, College of Life Sciences, 

National Taiwan 

Email of the reviewer: parinya_lim@hotmail.com 

Research area of the reviewer: Decapod Crustacean 

 

Name of reviewer: Enrique Macpherson 

Affiliation of the reviewer: Centro de Estudios Avanzados de Blanes (CSIC) 

Email of the reviewer: macpherson@ceab.csic.es 

Research area of the reviewer: Decapod Crustacean 

 

Name of reviewer: Bruno Welter Giraldes 

Affiliation of the reviewer: Qatar University 

Email of the reviewer: bweltergiraldes@qu.edu.qa 

Research area of the reviewer: Decapod Crustacean 

 

 

Please, let us know if the manuscript arrived in a good order.  

 

With our best regards  

Thank You 

 

Me Isabela Ribeiro Rocha de Moraes  

isabela.moraes@unesp.br 
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